
Communication Lab Signs - Veronica Martinez 
 
Thank you so much for your support in obtaining new signs for the Chabot College Communication Lab.  
We were able to get three signs.  The first picture is our new table runner.  We have already used the 
runner for a Chabot event and it worked out perfect.  It was clear and professional.  The second sign was 
created by a Chabot student.  She put together a bold sign for our glass cabinet right outside the Lab.  It 
will now be clear to all students walking down the hall.  The third sign was painted by another Chabot 
student and hangs inside the Lab.  It is a beautiful painting that upgrades the look of the whole space.  
Students will now see this is the Comm Lab as soon as they walk in the door and I'm sure they will 
appreciate the warm feeling the artwork brings to the space.  In addition to improving the clarity and 
aesthetics of the Lab, I am happy to be able to display the talent of Chabot students. 
 

 
 

   
 
 


